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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
Y5 Maths Challenge - Four children took part in the maths challenges 
at Stockport Grammar School. There were more than 20 schools who 
participated. Children carried out various maths challenges, based not 
just on ability but about time keeping and working as a team. Children 
enjoyed the challenges and did themselves and school proud.  
Year 6 Trip: As part of their Design and Technology project linked to 
sustainability in food, Year Six visited The Landing on Wednesday - a 
community allotment that supplies fresh produce to local restaurants. 
The children thoroughly enjoyed their visit and were given an 
informative tour by Head Gardener, Nathan. He explained the 
importance of seasonal produce and the many benefits of growing your 
own food. 
Staffing for 2025-2026 – hopefully you have all read the letter sent out 
on Monday to see who will teaching your child next year.  
Parent Questionnaire - Thank you to the 68 parents who have 
completed this. It is still open until Friday 11th July and can be accessed 
via school spider. School appreciates your time in completing this.  
PTA – Thank you for the bottle donations. On Friday 4th July children 
can come in own clothes in exchange for a chocolate donation for the 
summer fair. Fingers crossed for good weather on 11th July!  
 

Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Reception: Aria 

Year 1: Wesley 

Year 2: David         

Year 3: Elizabeth 

Year 4: Amaya 

Year 5: Aleeza 

Year 6: Maryam 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place: Reception   92.5% 

2nd Place: Year 4         92.1% 

3rd Place: Year 2          91.5% 

Year 5            88.8 %   

Year 6            88.3% 

Year 3            87.0% 

Year 1            81.5%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 27th June 2025 

Half term root value – Happiness    Weekly branch Value – Sacrifice 

 

Team Points – Week 3 
Perry    296             

  O’Brien   271            
Dhawan   254       

Whitworth   238         
 
         
               
     
   
  
        
         
        
    
   
   
   
  

Dates for your diary… 
Week beginning 30th June – Sports Week 

Wednesday 2nd July – Sports Day 
Thursday 3rd July – Moving Up Day 

Tuesday 8th July – Y2 Art visit to Stockport town centre 
Thursday 10th July – Christians in Schools Transition Workshop  

Friday 11th July – PTA Summer Fair  
Tuesday 15th July – Y6 Stockport Air Raid shelter Trip 

Tuesday 15th July – Presentation Evening 
Monday 21st – Nursery end of year celebrations 

Tuesday 22nd – Reception end of year celebrations 
Tuesday 22nd July – Year 6 Oscars 

Wednesday 23rd July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 
Wednesday 23rd July – EYFS Festival  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

YEAR 5 TRIP… 
On Friday 20th June, Year 5 went 
on a local walk to understand how 
Stockport has changed overtime. 
They went to the Hat Works 
Museum, visited the new Viaduct 
park, Merseyway shopping centre, 
and explored the Unserbanks. 
Children had a great day learning 
and enjoying themselves. 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend with 
family and friends and see you all 
next week as we move into July.  Whole School Attendance 88.1% (Target 96%) 


